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Ensure all dealership personnel are aware of this notice so they are able to address customer questions. Contact Warranty if you require 
additional assistance. Direct press inquiries to Volkswagen Public Relations.  
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REVISION – Safety Recall 40Q6 / Steering Knuckle(s) STOP-DRIVE 

This notice is for:  Dealer Principal 

 General Manager 

 Sales Managers 

 Service Manager 

 Parts Manager 

 Service Consultant 

 Warranty Administrator 

 Technicians 

Date: December 15, 2020 

Revision Summary: On December 16, 2020 a revised 40Q6 Safety Recall circular will be published with 
updated claiming and work instructions for the introduction of additional replacement 
steering knuckle assembly part numbers.  

Please see the revised circular that will be published in ELSA and ServiceNet for 
complete information.  Please ensure that everyone in your dealership with campaign-
related responsibilities has been made aware of this important revision.   

 
    
 

 

-END OF MESSAGE- 


